SEEKING VOLUNTEER BOAT INSPECTORS

With our Zebra Mussels infestation likely to expand and the unknown effect of Covid-19, our

2020 summer will be unlike any other. Unfortunately, a number of other invasive species are

threatening MN lakes. Starting in early May, BLIA pays for DNR trained inspectors to check
incoming and departing boats at the public access.

When DNR inspectors cannot be present, we depend on a small group of Bay Lakers
volunteers to fill in. Shifts are typically 2 hours and it feels good to be helping protect the lake. If
interested, contact Sandy Johnson at sanderooj@msn.com or 218-527-0063.




